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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 
+ March 17

th
 – Indoor Farmers Market* 

+ March 28
th
 – Seniors Luncheon 

+ April 3
rd

 – RCRC Meeting 
+ April 14

th
 – 50s/60s Dance 

+ May 3
rd

 – Yard Clean Up 
+ May 5

th
 – Yard & Plant Sale 

 

*Not an RCRC run event. 
 

ELECTION RESULTS 

President: Josh Verch (613-585-6770) 

Vice-President: - Vacant 

Treasurer: Dawnalda Siegel (613-639-4232) 

Secretary: Muriel Verch (613-735-0224) 

 

We are looking for a chairperson for the 

Fundraising Committee. If you feel that this is 

something you would be interested in, please 

call one of the executive members. Also if you 

would like to volunteer for the Vice-President 

position call one of the executive as well. 

 

YARD CLEAN UP 

Reserve Thursday, May 3
rd

 for yard clean up at 

the Centre. Time is 6:00pm. Rain date is May 

10
th
. Any help would be greatly appreciated. 

 
BOARDWALK GAMING ASSISTANCE 
Our timeslot remains every second Sunday from 

4:00pm-6:00pm. Please call Marlyn (613-735-

5938), or email cmsauk@bell.net if you are 

available to work any of these dates: 

+ April 8
th
  

+ May 6
th
 

+ June 3
rd

 & 17
th 

 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

The RCRC has two scholarships available for 

$1,000 each for students graduating from high 

school in 2018 and continuing on. Application 

forms and specifications can be found on our 

website. For more information, or to sponsor a 

scholarship call Muriel (613-735-0224). 

 

 

YARD & PLANT SALE 

We will once again be hosting our annual yard 

sale on Saturday, May 5th from 7:00am - 

1:00pm. So as you are cleaning out remember 

that we would be glad to have you donate your 

treasurers to us. Drop off days will be May 2
nd

, 

3
rd

 and 4
th
 between 9:00am and 3:00pm and 

6:00pm and 8:00pm. For more information call 

Muriel (613-735-0224). 

BULB & SEED FUNDRAISER 
Thank you to everyone who sold and or 

purchased bulbs making this a successful event 

raising $636 for the Centre. You will be 

contacted when they arrive.  

- Christine Lemke 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

50'S & 60'S DANCE  

"Eddy & The Stingrays" will be back again on 

April 14
th
 at RCRC. Dance starts at 8:00pm. 

Tickets are $30 per person and will NOT be 

available at the door. Tickets are available at 

Kingburger, Valley Automotive, Plummer 

Marine, Saar's Store and Van's Pet Food (only on 

Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays). For tickets 

or information call Sandra (613-732-3241) or 

Barb (613-639-4481).  
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INDOOR FARMERS MARKET 
There will be an indoor farmers market at the 

RCRC on March 17
th
, and will feature food and 

craft producers from the Ottawa Valley. Over 30 

vendors offering maple syrup, homemade 

prepared meals, frozen meats (beef, pork, lamb, 

duck) organic baked treats, woodworking artists, 

soap & body products, kombucha and more! 

10:00am to 2:00pm. *Please note this is not a 

RCRC run event. For more info call Marilyn 

Paxton at (1-705-930-3505). 

CARNIVAL BUTTON DRAW 

All prizes have now been claimed.  

$125 prize: Perri-Rae Boell 

$100 prize: James Brose 

$75 prize: Kelly Smith 

$50 prize: Karen Sell 

$25 prize: Billy Wheeler 

RCRC 2018 MEMBERSHIPS  

2018 memberships are still available. Purchasing 

a membership provides you with perks such as 

rental discounts, while making a donation to 

help run our events and programs. Having a 

membership also makes you eligible to vote at 

the RCRC monthly meetings. Memberships are 

$20 for a family or $10 for an individual. 

Contact Cathy Grahl for information (613-735-

3381). 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

We extend congratulations to Kallie and Jeff 

Doering on the birth of their little bundle of joy, 

Eden Esther Lynn, weighing in at 7 lbs 15 oz on 

Wednesday, February 21
st
, 2018. A new addition 

to the Rankin community. 
 
SYMPATHY 
We extend our sympathy to the Dirk Rook 

family, Dirk, Harriet (Ray), William (Linda), 

Harold (Monique), Gerry (Linda), Henry 

(Waveney), Keith, Brian (Pamela) and their 

families on the passing of a loving wife, mother, 

grandmother and great grandmother, Gertie 

Rook on January 21
st
, 2018. May God be your 

comfort at this difficult time. 
 

We extend our deepest sympathy to Kallie & 

Jeff Doering and Eden on the death of Kallie`s 

grandfather Frank Papkie on March 6
th
, 2018. 

May God be your comfort. 

TRAINING AND LEARNING CENTRE 

The Training and Learning Centre offers FREE 

lifelong learning for people over 19 years of age. 

We offer computer skills and upgrading in 

writing, reading, math and other short courses; 

in a welcoming and friendly environment; free 

assessment of your skills; in-class and online 

learning programs; information about other 

programs and services; up-to-date computer 

equipment and software; financial support for 

travel to eligible students. Classes are available 

in Eganville, Pikwakanagan and Barry's Bay. 

For more information, please call The Training 

& Learning Centre  
(613-628-1720) or visit our website 

www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca. 
 

http://www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca/

